
Pacific Beach Planning Group 
Traffic, Streets, and Parking Subcommittee Meeting Minutes 

1503 Garnet Ave (Discover PB Office) 92109 
Chris Olson - Chairman         5:00-6:05pm                 March 19, 2015  

 
The Meeting was attended by Chris Olson, Don Gross, Brian Curry and Elvin Lai   

 
01. Approval of Agenda:  Agenda was approved with understanding that 
item number 4 is an action item 
 
02. Non-Agenda – There will be a PB Traffic and Parking Meeting on April 9th 
at 6pm at Discover PB and they will continue after that on the 2nd Thursday of 
every month.  Mr. Lai is now on the City of SD parking advisory committee.  
 
03.     PB Pathways – A Draft of Phase Two routes was completed and this will 
be further reviewed and developed before submitting for vote to PBPG  

 
04. Pacific Beach Drive and Kendall St.  Motion Olson/Curry: a) 4 way stop 
sign at Kendal and PB Drive b) Move limit line and stop sign for Southeast corner 
of Kendall northward to meet lane line on PB Drive c) maintain shrubbery on 
Eastern median so traffic stopped on southeast corner can see oncoming traffic 
d) better options for traffic calming such as pop outs, cross walks and 
reconfiguration of islands at this intersection PB Drive and Jewell will be 
considered in the future. Motion Passed: 3-0-0 
Discussion: Rex Burns presented 33 signatures from local residents supporting 
the 4-way stop.  The City did a study of this intersection and determined a 4 – 
way stop was not warranted.  

 
05. Local Updates, Possible Action items  

1. The Majority of the items were not discussed as they were already 
presented at the Code Compliance Committee 

2. Work in progress 
A. Oliver Street sand lot west of promenade. Don Gross gave an 

update on the Status of the wall and presented some Legal papers 
related to ownership of land. Paul Ross will review some 
documents and give input. 

3. Work Scheduled to be done: 
A. PB Drive Eucalyptus: Is ready to removed but hummingbird is there.  

City arborist has investigated and given opinion.  Mr. Gross 
suggested we hire another arborist. No further action at this time  

 06. Community Requests/Investigation - None 
 
07. Roundtable and feedback – Mr. Lai requested the PBPG Traffic 
Subcommittee move its date to the same as the PB Traffic and Parking Meeting 
as it was before. No action was taken on this.  
 

Next meeting will be April 16th, 5pm at Discover PB 


